Dear Wakefield Knights,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! This year, our theme is "Go for the Gold!" Our students'
potential is boundless potential. This year, we will work together to nurture a vibrant and
inclusive environment where each student can thrive. Your partnership and support are
invaluable as we strive to create a community that not only cultivates excellence but also
celebrates the unique contributions of every individual. | look forward to the year ahead, filled
with growth, learning, and endless successes.

With warm regards,
Josephine E. Lane, Ed.S.
Principal, Wakefield Middle School



